
St Vincent’s on the Park

In April 2020, Kane Constructions was awarded the Construction Management contract to deliver the 

recommissioning project for the former Peter MacCallum Cancer Institute.

The new hospital has increased the facilities requirements by adding 84 new In Patient Unit (IPU) and 

high dependency beds over eight floors that will be used to free up capacity at St. Vincent’s Hospital in 

Fitzroy for any COVID-19 patients and additional patients as required, ensuring Victorians continue to 

receive the very best healthcare available. 

Kane, along with consultants and subcontractors worked hard with 24/7 shifts and delivered six months’ 

worth of work over a seven week time frame.

This project reached Practical Completion end of May 2020.
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